
Oct 16, 2016

The Deanship of Student Affairs meets Abu Dhabi Police GHQ
Departments

 

The Deanship of Student Affairs at Al Ain University of Science and Technology –Abu Dhabi
Campus- organized a meeting with Abu Dhabi Police GHQ Department to coordinate for  the
“Security Affairs Exhibition”, which is going to be hosted by AAU in November at Abu Dhabi
Campus.The meeting was under the supervision of Dr. Iyad Abdulmajeed –Deputy Dean of
Student Affairs, in the presence of: Forensic Evidence department, Weapons & Explosives
department, Security Search department K9, Anti-Drugs Department, Crime Scene department,
Community Policing Department, and a number of the academic staffs from the College of Law.

This meeting aims to coordinate and discuss all the exhibition preparations, which is going to
display brochures, as well as provide advice and publications that serve the safety of the
community.
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